
 
WAAST Welcomes New Students, New Professors as Session Opens

The  classrooms  are  once  again  filled 
with  lively  discussion  as  69  students 
began  the  semester  on  Monday,  27 
February. They come from 8 countries: 
Benin  (8),  Gabon  (3),  Ghana  (21), 
Guinea-Conakry  (1),  Mali  (1),  Niger 
(4),  Nigeria  (4),  and  Togo  (27).  Of 
these,  27  are  new  students.  Sixteen 
more students are expected later in the 
semester.

 Three  new  adjunct  professors  are 
sharing  their  expertise  this  semester. 
Rev.  Dr.  Paul  Frimpong is  the general 
superintendent  of  the  Assemblies  of 

God-Ghana. Rev. Ankou Saram, a WAAST graduate, pastors in Lomé. Alumnus Rev. 
Chidi Okoroafor serves as assistant general superintendent of the Assemblies of God-
Nigeria. We thank God for their willingness to serve. For more photos, click here.

Update: Women's Dormitory
Work  is  progressing  quickly  on  the 
addition  of  two stories  (ten  rooms)  to 
the women's dorm. Below, workers pour 
the floor for the third story.  Funds are 
needed to complete the third story, buy 
the roof, and do the finishing work.

Like Us on Facebook
See  more  photos,  news,  
and  prayer  requests  on  
the West Africa Advanced School 
of Theology Facebook page.

Extension Center Sessions
Kinshasa, DRC:  Eleven new students began their WAAST studies in Kinshasa in the 
January/February session. Pastor Douti Flindja traveled from the central campus to teach 
two courses. Alumni Michel Malonda and Cécile Bomboko (coordinator) also taught.
Ghana: A total  of  61 students crowded the two classrooms at  the center  in Kumasi.  
Pastor  Bernie  Smith  from  the  central  campus  and  alumni  Chris  Dzoagbe,  Louis 
Kyekyeku, and Phillip Arthur (coordinator) taught.
Sierra  Leone:  Six  new students  joined  ten  others  for  the  January/February session. 
Courses  were  taught  by  alumni  Timothy  Kettor,  Mazel  Crowther,  and  Alfred  Ensa 
(coordinator). Rev. Ensa asks for prayer as he presents radio programs around the country 
about the need for theological education, and for more students to come for the June 
session.
Click here for photos from the Kinshasa and Ghana sessions.

Events on Campus
This Semester
27 Feb.–27 April

First Semester BTh / 
Diploma Sessions

28-29 May
Meeting of the Executive 
Committee of the Board 

of Governors

Upcoming
5 May

Registration for
MA Sessions

7 May–20 July
MA Sessions

Please Pray
• for the current session, 

especially for new 
students as they adjust 
and for the new adjunct 

professors. Pray for 
God's provision; some 

students lack funds.
• for the progress on the 
women's dorm, for safety 
for the workers, and for 

funds.  
• that God's Spirit 

would encourage those 
on the WAAST campus. 
A worker recently passed 
away. Missionary Vickie 
Alexander is battling an 
unknown infection. Pray 
for the Lord's strength 

and victory, that He may 
be glorified in all things.
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WAAST  Vice  President  Jean  Bandé  prays  for  the 
student body and professors at the orientation chapel.
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